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Prevention and Safety Reminders 

We hope you and your loved ones are staying safe and healthy during this unprecedented time. There 

is currently no vaccine to prevent coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19). The best way to prevent 

illness is to avoid being exposed to this virus. However, as a reminder, CDC always recommends 

everyday preventive actions to help prevent the spread of respiratory diseases, including: 

 

 Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth. 

 Stay home when you are sick. 

 Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash. 

 Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces using a regular household cleaning 

spray or wipe. 

 Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after going to 

the bathroom; before eating; and after blowing your nose, coughing, or sneezing. 

o If soap and water are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at least 

60% alcohol. Always wash hands with soap and water if hands are visibly dirty. 

 

CDC recommends wearing cloth face coverings in public settings where other social distancing 

measures are difficult to maintain (e.g., grocery stores and pharmacies) especially in areas of 

significant community-based transmission. 

 

It is critical to emphasize that maintaining 6-feet social distancing remains important to slowing the 

spread of the virus.  CDC is additionally advising the use of simple cloth face coverings to slow the 

spread of the virus and help people who may have the virus and do not know it from transmitting it to 

others.  Cloth face coverings fashioned from household items or made at home from common 

materials at low cost can be used as an additional, voluntary public health measure.  

 

For more information, visit the CDC Covid19 website. 

 

We hope you find these tips and resources helpful. UCR Healthy Campus and the Faculty/Staff Wellness 

Program remains committed to the health and well-being of the campus community. 

 

If you have any questions or would like more information, feel free to reach out to 

healthycampus@ucr.edu or wellness@ucr.edu. 

 

Stay safe and healthy! 
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